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In keeping with our policy of continuous improvement and development Gaelic Gear Ltd . . . s
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21st March 2020
Reference: Coronavirus – Key Workers (2)
Dear Parent/Guardian

I write to you again regarding the ongoing confusion and developments in relation to the Coronavirus and the provision for ‘Key Workers’. I want to assure you that I am working very hard to put an effective plan in place.

On Monday 23rd March we will take time to follow DE/CCMS/EA guidance and initiate a plan, which could involve working with other local schools, to facilitate a very limited number of places which will be guided by the number of staff available. This means that the supervised learning may NOT always take place on St Jarlath’s site. Such places will be strictly for the children of ‘Key Workers’ who have no other childcare options. 

The guidance released to schools last night states, ‘the Executive has asked parents to keep their children at home, wherever possible, and asked schools to remain open only for those children who absolutely need to attend.’ 
We will keep you fully informed of developments on Monday 23rd March when we will meet and agree plans. We hope to have arrangements put in place by Wednesday 25th March at the earliest.

To aid this planning can I ask parents, who may need this service as their only option, to email me on                                  stjarlathsprincipal@gmail.com with the following details:

Child’s name: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​________________________________
Class:                ________________________________
Details of supervised learning needed:  Day (s) ___________________________
If you have any queries, suggestions or concerns please contact me at the school on Monday 23rdMarch.  

Take care and God bless,


J S Loughran
~ Finding Success in every child ~
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